
  deliver 5483 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  deliver 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- {deliver}, (frankly) forgive, (freely) give,
 grant.[ql

  forgive 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, (frankly) {forgive}, (freely) give,
 grant.[ql

  frankly 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, ({frankly}) forgive, (freely) give,
 grant.[ql

  free 5486 # charisma {khar'-is-mah}; from 5483; a (divine)
gratuity, i.e. deliverance (from danger or passion);
(specifically) a (spiritual) endowment, i.e. (subjectively)
religious qualification, or (objectively) miraculous faculty: --
({free}) gift.[ql

  freely 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, (frankly) forgive, ({freely}) give,
 grant.[ql

  gift 5486 # charisma {khar'-is-mah}; from 5483; a (divine)
gratuity, i.e. deliverance (from danger or passion);
(specifically) a (spiritual) endowment, i.e. (subjectively)
religious qualification, or (objectively) miraculous faculty: --
(free) {gift}.[ql

  give 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, (frankly) forgive, (freely) {give},
 grant.[ql

  grant 5483 # charizomai {khar-id'-zom-ahee}; middle voice from
5485; to grant as a favor, i.e. gratuitously, in kindness,
pardon or rescue: -- deliver, (frankly) forgive, (freely) give,
{grant}.[ql

  thankful 2170 # eucharistos {yoo-khar'-is-tos}; from 2095 and
a derivative of 5483; well favored, i.e. (by implication)
grateful: -- {thankful}.[ql

  unthankful 0884 # acharistos {ach-ar'-is-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 5483; thankless,
i.e. ungrateful: -- {unthankful}.[ql
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